
  

   

 

23 June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

There are only a few days left to order from our latest Scholastic Book Club. Just go to 
http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/bishop-wordsworths-boys to browse the latest books and place your 
order.  

Every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club will earn 20p for our school in Scholastic 
Rewards.  

Please place your order online by Wednesday 28 June. 

Kind regards 

The Library Team 

  

 


